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CRU (LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT & HR DIRECTOR 

FOR VALOR)
Dear ACC Family,
This past March/April have been the 
busiest months of ministry in my 
nearly 20 years with Cru. Those of us in 
leadership went into high gear to figure 
out how to best help our missionaries 

in the midst of this season of “shelter in place.” Directors 
were trained as “designated care people” for any of 
our folks that had, or had symptoms of, COVID-19. This 
was not medical care, of course, but offering care and 
support. I was also assigned to a special project group 
to compile specific care resources for our staff as they 
engage ministry in an entirely different way during this 
season. We also had to reallocate all our missionaries from 
their planned summer missions, that were canceled, to 
summer seminary classes, special projects, other training 
opportunities, or even sabbaticals. This is all in addition 
to my normal responsibilities. Fortunately, we seem to be 
past the peak and moving out of crisis mode. One really 
cool thing happening soon is one of our Valor missionaries, 
Shane, came up with a great idea for a summer online 
Discipleship Intensive program in partnership with 
Navigators and Officer Christian Fellowship.
Much of what we are experiencing at home is similar to 
what we imagine you are experiencing; kids at home, 
being teachers, being isolated from our family and other 
friends, and missing in-person fellowship with our brothers 
and sisters in Christ.
Prayer Requests: 
•	 Please pray for the online Summer Discipleship Intensive.
•	 Please pray for Valor as we try and plan for ministry in the 

fall with so many factors unknown. 
•	 Pray that the Lord would make Himself known in the 

lives of Cadets, Midshipmen, and Veterans both now and 
this coming school year. 

•	 Pray for Diana’s ministry to immigrants, internationals, 
and refugees in our community. Pray that the Lord would 
continue to help guide and direct her, especially now 
when things at home are so much more chaotic.

Your missionaries,
Ryan, Diana, Abby & Josh

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 
Communication and/or Prayer Request 
form. We would love to pray for you and 
get you more information. 

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app
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EVENTS AND INFO

ACC’S RESPONSE TO COVID-19 HEALTH CONCERNS 
Our staff and elders have made the decision that we will not assemble 
in person until Phase 4 of Governor Inslee’s plan. All dates are 
speculative at this point, but that may mean we are not able to hold 
services in the building until late July. During this time, we will continue 
to produce quality, online worship services, social media content, and 
lessons for children and students. We hope this encourages and equips 
you during this season.

We encourage all of our ACC family to conduct a small worship service 
at home. We have an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including 
a message for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: 
alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: 
Alderwood Community Church.
You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving emails from Alderwood Community Church, 
please check your junk email folder...if you still don’t see anything, send 
your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with instructions to 
update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on 
Saturday mornings with any donations you have...a list of items needed 
and the addres can be found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Many upcoming events have been cancelled, and some are up in the 
air at this point. We will let you know as soon as we can about summer 
and fall events. (A final decision about whether Family Camp will be 
cancelled or not will be made later in June.)
Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events


